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One faculty was granted an extension though he asked too late in the cycle.  The committee felt that 

though he asked after the deadline for an extension, the alternative would have been to not ask at all.  

We appreciated being kept in the loop and granted approval for continuation of the research.  This 

academic year the committee consisted of ten faculty members from throughout the university.  A total 

of five meetings were held and attendance was good throughout.  We collected applications both in the 

fall and in the spring. 

In Fall, two proposals were submitted and reviewed and were fully funded.  $13,300 total funded. 

In Spring, four proposals were submitted and reviewed.  Three were approved.  One was not approved 

due to lack of innovation.  $22,766 total funded.   

In all, the FRC approved funding of $36,066 for research. 


